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PRESS NOTE 
 
 
  

The 10th All India Engineering/Architecture Entrance Examination (offline/pen & 

paper), 2011 to be conducted by Central Board of Secondary Education has been 

rescheduled from 24.04.2011 to 01.05.2011 (Sunday) due to Easter festival.     The sale 

of Information Bulletins from all selling centres will start from 22.12.2010 instead of 

15.12.2010.  Rest of the things/schedule will remain unchanged. 

  
For detailed information, please visit websites: www.cbse.nic.in / www.aieee.nic.in 
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